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050-00282 050-00306Dockets:

Prairie Island Management ChangeSubject:

Gary VanMiddlesworth, NMC Nuclear Assessment Vice President, announced today the promotion of Mike Werner to
the position of fleet Nuclear Oversight Director.  Mr.Werner is currently the Prairie Island Plant Manager, a position that
he has held since March of 2001.  He will assume his new duties in January of 2005 and will report directly to
Mr.VanMiddlesworth.  No announcement of his replacement was made.
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